
  Dr Paul Browning, Headmaster 

  Cordially Invites  

Members of the St Paul’s Community,  

Parents, Family & Friends  

to attend the St Paul’s School  

ANZAC Day Memorial Service 2019 

 

Lest We Forget 

To Be Held At The 

St Paul’s  School Anzac Memorial 

Wednesday 24 April 2019 

Commencing at 9.00am 

 

 34 Strathpine Road, Bald Hills 


